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As fall wraps up, we want to take a moment to share what the Drift Busters have been up to! It’s
been a warm and extended season, but we’ve been hard at work promoting the sport and
gearing up for an exciting riding season ahead.

We’re thrilled to announce that we've acquired a new-to-us groomer! This substantial upgrade
to our previous equipment will greatly enhance our trail grooming efficiency once the snow
begins to fall. We're eager to see the difference it makes in maintaining our trails.

Recently, some of our members participated in Northern State University’s Homecoming
Parade. It was a fantastic opportunity to showcase our new banners and sled, and our
youngest members had a blast throwing candy to the crowds lining Main Street.

Moreover, we just wrapped up our 3rd annual Show and Shine in celebration of International
Snowmobile Day. The turnout was impressive, and we had our event set up right in front of
Ken’s Super Fair Foods on 6th Ave. This year, we expanded the event to include a dedicated
section for used sleds for sale and even had a snowmobile simulator for attendees to enjoy. It
was a great time for all, and several new members signed up for the online safety course!

A heartfelt thank you goes out to all our dedicated members who volunteered for the parade,
brought their sleds to the Show and Shine, and those who will be marking trails soon. Your
contributions truly make a difference and are much appreciated!

Now, let’s welcome the snow and hit the trails!
Warm Regards,
Kelly Weismantel
President of the Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club

Notes from the President...



UPCOMING EVENTS

MEETING DATE AND EVENTS
Drift Buster Club Meeting Notice  

November 7 – 7:30 pm at Karen’s Bar and Grill
The locations of meetings will be announced in the monthly newsletters 

 and on the Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club Website and Facebook page.
Please continue to bring your ideas to the meeting and consider how you can be part of the club. 
 Active and involved club members make the Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club stronger!

Ace of Hearts Drawing still going on at Karen’s Bar and Grill
$5.00 tickets will be sold for a chance at the Ace of Hearts.

 Drawing held 7pm every Wednesday evening.
All proceeds benefit the Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club.

Tickets are available any day in advance of the drawing.
Pot is currently over $11,000!

November 7th - Drift Buster Club Meeting
December 5th - Drift Buster Club Meeting
December 6-7 - SDSA Convention Brookings, SD
February 8th - Governor’s Ride - Spearfish Canyon Lodge

Aberdeen Drift Buster Club Events will be scheduled throughout the year as snow
conditions allow. Club events include Poker Chip Runs, Club Ride Socials, Radar Runs, and
charity rides.
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For more information visit www.AberdeenDriftbusters.com 
or follow on Facebook @Aberdeen Drift Busters Snowmobile Club

The Aberdeen Drift Buster
Snowmobile Club

appreciates Ken’s Super Fair Foods
for hosting us!

2024 International Snowmobile Day - 3rd Annual Show and Shine Event

Club Vehicle and
Snowmobile Decals

Available for
purchase. Set of 3
decals for $10.00

http://www.aberdeendriftbusters.com/

